
Wyoming  passes  skier  safety
statute
By Ski Area Magazine

Wyoming  has  become  the  29th  state  to  adopt  ski  safety
legislation after Gov. Matt Mead signed the Wyoming Ski Safety
Act into law earlier this month.

According to an NSAA report, the bill defines inherent risks
involved with skiing and snowboarding, immunizes ski areas
from claims resulting from these risks, and places operational
requirements on ski areas to improve mountain safety.

Previously,  Wyoming’s  ski  areas  had  been  covered  by  the
state’s Recreational Safety Act, which is meant to govern
claims for injuries resulting from inherent risks of several
different  activities,  such  as  skiing,  rafting,  horseback
riding, etc.
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